
The University of  Illinois Alumni Association recognizes 

the contributions of  the outstanding volunteer leaders who 

are central to our organization’s mission of  connecting, 

inspiring and celebrating alumni. You play a significant 

role in our successes and accomplishments, and we are 

grateful for your service, commitment and passion for the 

University of  Illinois. The staff  and I look forward to 

another exciting and productive year in 2016. 

Best wishes for a wonderful holiday season and 

Happy New Year!

Loren R. Taylor 
President and CEO 
University of  Illinois Alumni Association


